
M I N U T E S 0 F T H E M E E T I N G 

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

MAY 18, 1981 

The meeting was called to order by President Peter Kartye. 

Minutes of the April 20, 1981 meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurer's Report: It was reported we have $5,000.36 in checking 
and $12,226.30 in savings. The $10,000.00 Money Market Certificate 
will mature in June. 

Fall Show: Larry Smith reported the show plans were progressing 
smoothly and awaiting approval of judges. 

Trophy Committee: Bill Nelson reported that trophy pledges were 
needed for the fall show by May 27, and still needed were Obedience, 
Junior Showmanship and Best in Show. 

Match Committee: It was reported the Match would be held August 16 
at South Square Mall and plans were progressing nicely. 

Social Committee: Members were asked to sign up if they think they 
will be attending the June meeting and picnic since food will be 
furnished and prepared prior to the meeting. 

Tailwaggers: It was reported the Welfare Act of North Carolina was 
up for appeal due to lack of funds to implement it. 

Election of Officers: The following officers were elected: 

President: 
Vice President: 

Secretary: 
Treasurer: 

AKC Delegate: 

Marge White 
Ralph Teal 
Laverne Clayton 
Faith Gehweiler 
Bill Tolbert 

Jane Anderson, Herman Fowler, Dietra Jolley, Bill Nelson, and 
Larry Smith were elected to the Board of Directors. 

Immediately following the election Peter Kartye turned the meeting 
over to Marge White. 

Membership Committee: Michael Stuart was announced for Associate 
Membership to be voted on at the next meeting. 

Linda Dorman was voted in as an associate member. 

Louise Robinson was voted in as a regular member. 
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Sharon Sawyer Books: Pat Lawrence announced that Sharon Sawyer 
had requested her book collection be left to the Durham Kennel 
Club and they can be turned over to the Club as soon as the 
Library facility is ready for them. 

Chairmanships: A list of the committees was read and Marge White 
requested members to let her know if they had preferences as to 
the committees they would like to serve. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 
Laverne Clayton 
Secretary 


